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HAPPY NEW YEAR 2022 

 

 

Dear Students, Parents, Colleagues, and Alumni 

 
On this first day of the New Year, let me wish you all a very happy, healthy, 

and prosperous 2022. 
 

Firstly, I would like to acknowledge the faculty, staff, and students for 
their individual and collective efforts in contributing to the realization of the 
mission of the Institute to provide higher education services in teaching, 
learning, and research in the year 2021. I wish success for our students, faculty, 
and staff to continue to excel in their teaching, learning, and research in 2022. 
 

I wish to engage more AZAD alumni from diverse sectors and places to 
become more involved in enabling the realization of the mission of the Institute. 
 

I look forward to working with all of you to advance the mission of AZAD. 
We will develop and transform AZAD into a world-class education institution 
of the highest order with your support. 

  
Very sincerely, 

     
 

[Prof. (Dr.) Shafeeq Ahmad] 
Director ATC 
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